
July 14, 2023

SUBJECT: Letter of Recommendation for Tyce Murphy

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Tyce Murphy. Tyce was a student and advisee of
mine in the Multimedia & Interactive Technology Department at Skagit Valley College. As evidenced by
his grades, Tyce’s work is exceptional in all the classes he has completed at SVC.

Tyce consistently submits high-quality work. He is inquisitive and persistent. He possesses outstanding
technical skills and is current in most of the latest software applications, technologies, and
markup/scripting languages in web design, graphic design, and digital photography.

In addition to being an excellent student, Tyce is an exceptional person and a valuable professional. He is
trustworthy and responsible. He is personable and contributes by offering valuable feedback to his
classmates and peers. He is also highly organized. Quality work is intrinsic to him. He will find a solution
to any problem with which he is presented.

In short, you can depend on Tyce to do what is expected and more. I would recommend him without
hesitation as a professional talent in this industry. He will not disappoint. Please contact me if I can be of
further assistance to you or Mr. Murphy.

Sincerely,

Calleen Coorough, Ph.D.
Department Chair, Multimedia & Interactive Technology
(360) 416-7651
calleen.coorough@skagit.edu


